
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 28th March 2025 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have been practicing our Easter story performance as well as discussing and 

answering the big question of ‘Why Christians call the day Jesus died ‘Good Friday’? 

In English, we have been drawing story maps and coming up wit vocabulary that we can use 

in our retelling of the race in the story. 

In Maths, we have finished our fractions topic and been consolidating our learning ready for 

our end of term assessments next week 

In Music, we have been practicing our songs for the Easter Service along with a guitar 

accompaniment and it is sounding great!  

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was Values – the children discussed what material 

things are valuable and ultimately what is most important in life 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Nigel and Molly for their great description of their experiences in snow 

Headteacher's Award: May for showing respect at all times and Orson for showing love even 

when things are difficult 

Shining Stars: Molly, Isla x2, Nigel, Orson x2, Vihaan, Wilf, Lily, Louis, Freddie, May, Rosie, 

Georgie 

Pupil Voice: “I love my mum because…” 

 

Reminders & Messages 
31/03: Stelling Minnis Book Day – please send in a picture of your child reading in an unusual place. 

Decorate a potato like a book character - prizes will be given for the most creative in each year group. 

Book swap – children to bring in a book that they can swap for another book at break time. Last swimming 

lesson for Year 3 

2/4: Easter Egg Hunt 

3/4: Easter Competitions - Otters to make cakes if they wish. Children will share out some cake in the 

afternoon during the Easter Bonnet Parade and then the rest of the cake will be sold at the end of the day. 

4/4: Easter Service at 2:30pm. All Welcome. Last day of Term. 


